@ Trimble

Trimble Navigation Limited
935 Stewart Drive
Sunnyvale, CA 94085

To:

Federal Communication Commission

Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

Date: 11/06/2006

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Request for Change in Identification

Pursuant to CFR § 2.933, Trimble Navigation Ltd. hereby requests for change in identification. .
This change is for application with FCC ID: JUPTRIMTRACB granted on 08-June-2006.

The new FCC 1D shall be JUPTRIMTRACC

There are no changes in design, circuitry or construction of the radio portion of this product. Therefore test
results of the original grant continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the

changed identification.

The following new exhibits will be uploaded:
- External Photos
- ID label with label location information
- Authorization of the original grantee

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below

Sincerely,

Brian Jackson
Hardware Engineering Manager
(408)-481-7287




